
The E. S. Gillespie Microwave and Antenna 

Engineering Laboratory 

at 

The California State University, Northridge 

invites you to 

An Open House  

Thursday, July 9, 2015 

11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

RSVP by July 6:  ece@csun.edu or 818-677-2190 

(Needed to arrange for lunch and parking.) 

 

 Don’t miss this rare opportunity to see the laboratory’s latest 

antenna measurement equipment upgrades, network with 

technical colleagues, and enjoy lunch.  CSUN researchers will be 

on hand to describe their current work advancing the state of 

the art in microwave and antenna measurements and to discuss 

potential collaboration in antenna design, measurement, and 

computational electromagnetics.  

mailto:ece@csun.edu

